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January 15, 2014

Mr. David Capuano

Natural Glass Corvette Association
P.O. Box 2753

Oak Ridge, NJ 07438

Dear Mr. Capuano:

Thank you so much for the Natural Glass Corvette Association’s gift of $1,200.00 to The Seeing
Eye. Your support helps people who are blind turn obstacles into victories and Seeing Eye dogs
into partners in life’s triumphs. We are pleased to welcome you to the Jack Humphrey Society,
and are most grateful for your generosity. Jack Humphrey was the first trainer of Seeing Eye
dogs. His extraordinary work continues to have an impact on how we train Seeing Eye dogs
today.

The impact that Seeing Eye dog partnerships have on our graduates’ lives is meaningful and
long lasting. One graduate recently wrote a truly heartfelt letter, “I believe you have a good
understanding of how you all impact our lives, but it goes so much deeper. Every time | look at
my dog, touch her, feel her energy through the harness, | think of all of you and your dedication
to excellence. | will always have fond memories of my training at The Seeing Eye.” You make

this possible.

We are touched by your support for The Seeing Eye. We couldn’t do this important work

without you! ,
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With warm regards and deep appreciation, 4 Qﬂ‘ﬁ’ Efi
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Jgan Thomas
onor and Public Relations
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In compliance with IRS guidelines on reporting charitable contributions, this letter will serve as
documentation of your generosity to The Seeing Eye. As no goods or services were exchanged,
the total amount of your contribution is tax deductible.



